
From: Chris Turner 

Sent: 24 April 2023 12:44 

To: Planning Planning 

Subject: Planning Application - 2023/0446/P (Units 8-9 Pratts Mews 

Camden London NW1 0AD) 

 

[EXTERNAL EMAIL] Beware – This email originated outside Camden Council and may be malicious 

Please take extra care with any links, attachments, requests to take action or for you to verify your password etc. 

Please note there have been reports of emails purporting to be about Covid 19 being used as cover for scams so 

extra vigilance is required. 

 

REF: Planning Application - 2023/0446/P (Units 8-9 Pratts Mews Camden London NW1 

0AD) 

 

 

Hello,  

 

With regard to the above Planning Application and according to the website:  

 

https://planningrecords.camden.gov.uk/Northgate/PlanningExplorer/Generic/StdDetails.aspx?

PT=Planning%20Applications%20On-

Line&TYPE=PL/PlanningPK.xml&PARAM0=611183&XSLT=/Northgate/PlanningExplorer

/SiteFiles/Skins/camden/xslt/PL/PLDetails.xslt&FT=Planning%20Application%20Details&P

UBLIC=Y&XMLSIDE=/Northgate/PlanningExplorer/SiteFiles/Skins/camden/Menus/PL.xml

&DAURI=PLANNING 

 

The First Site Notice was displayed on the 22 March 2023. 

 

We have reason to believe that the notice was tampered with and taken down early on, soon 

after it was put up by Camden Council. 

 

I saw the Notice on Saturday 15th March and it had not been up before that. 

Other residents can vouch for this as they did not see a Notice before this date either. 

It appears that the Notice was placed on display in its original place the weekend of 15th 

March 2023, giving everyone affected by it only 1week to respond.  

 

I believe this is grossly unfair and irregular in terms of correct planning consultation 

proceedings.  

Residents and businesses of the Mews have not been given a reasonable amount of time to 

react or appeal to this Planning Application. 

 

Kind regards, 

 

Chris Turner 




